
 

Brennen Herr 
 
1923 East 4th Street 
Tucson, Arizona 85719 
 
September 8, 2017 
 
Eller College Admissions Committee 
McClelland Hall 204 
1130 E. Helen St. 
Tucson, AZ  85721-0108 
 
Dear Eller College Admissions Committee: 
 
I am applying to the Eller College of Management as a Management Information Systems 
major. Since receiving my first laptop at the age of 10, I have loved working with computers, 
constantly trying to learn everything I could about them. Even at such a young age, I was the 
“tech guy” of my family and would help them with any technology problems they had. I am 
excited for the opportunity to continue to grow this passion with Eller’s top ranked MIS 
program. 
 
Throughout my life, I have always been someone who takes initiative and works hard to achieve 
my goals. I grew up a homeschooled student, and it was through this that I learned the 
discipline and time management skills that would be necessary later in life. At the age of 15, I 
started as a dual-enrolled student at North Idaho Community College after which I came to the 
University of Arizona with 35 transfer credits. Here at UA, I have maintained a 4.0 GPA along 
with joining an honors business club, being a part of the Arizona Navigators leadership team, 
and working a part-time job.  
 
I have always placed a high value on my education, and I am grateful for this opportunity to join 
one of the most prestigious business colleges in the world. I will bring all my dedication, 
initiative, and discipline with me as I enter Eller. Thank you for your time and consideration. I 
look forward to meeting you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brennen Herr  
 
 


